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City Issues Travel Advisory Ahead of 4th of July 
Weekend 

 
LAREDO, Texas—The City of Laredo is issuing a travel advisory ahead of the Independence Day 
holiday and extended weekend. Residents are asked to stay home and celebrate only with 
those who live in the same household. 
 
“Many counties in Texas and across the United States and Mexico are currently experiencing 
high levels of infection,” said City of Laredo Health Authority Victor Treviño, M.D. “It is not safe 
for people to travel during this time. We also remind the public that within Laredo, we are 
currently at Level 4 – Highest Risk and hospitals are reaching capacity. Please celebrate with 
your own household and do not invite others over. We will get through this, but we need 
everyone to cooperate to help flatten the curve.” 
 

 
 



 
COVID-19 Risk Map as presented by the Harvard Global Health Institute: 

https://globalepidemics.org/ 
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